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April 20, 1994

SERVICE BULLETIN (No. 35)

The purpose of this bulletin is to advise you of recent changes to the part
numbers of our 5 and 6 Spoke Drive Wheels. Effective immediately, the part
numbers shown under the column headed ‘“CURRENT" have been changed
and replaced by the part numbers shown under the column headed “NEW”’.

CURRENT NEW
3625 3525
3650 3550
3660 3560
3662 3562

The purpose of this change is to make the above products meet the standard
dimensions for ABS tone wheel locations developed by SAE Truck and Bus
Subcommittee. These dimensions will be published under SAE J1842 and
J1730 in the SAE Handbook.

The prices for the new ““35" series drive wheels remain the same as the
prices of the old ““36’’ series drive wheels. The brake drums used on the
old 36 series will continue to be used on the new 35 series. The new 35
series wheels without ABS tone wheels fully interchange with the previous
36 series wheels.

Should you require additional information on this change, please contact
either our Engineering or Sales Department.



